Birch Hill Water District
P.O. Box 2238
North Conway, NH 03860

July 3, 2008

Debra Howland

Executive Director

NH Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street

Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

RE: DW 08-052

Dear Ms. Howland,

The Birch Hill Water District (BHWD) requests intervener status on the permanent and
temporary rate proceedings filed by the Pittsfield Aqueduct (PAC) company in the
referenced document.

The Birch Hill Water District is a village district within the Town of Conway consisting
of about 230 full time and part time residents. Water to the BHWD is provided by PAC,
and consequently the requested rate increase will impact all residents within the district.
In order to fully understand the impact the rate increase will have on residents as well as
any alternative actions we request the intervener status.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Yours truly,
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Kirk W. Smith, Chairman
BHWD Board of Commissioners
(356-3995: Cell 508-935-8595)
(email: kwsmith@jieee.org)
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